
 
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 

                                                                                                                                      Portland, OR 97232 

November 30, 2006 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: Quarterly Reports for Third Quarter ending September 30, 2006 
  
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
In accordance with WAC 480-100-275, enclosed for filing are an original and one (1) copy 
of PacifiCorp’s Results of Operations and Average Customer Count and KWH data for its 
Washington jurisdiction for the quarter ending September 30, 2006.   
 
Also included are an original and one (1) copy of PacifiCorp’s Semi-Annual Environmental 
Remediation Report submitted in compliance with Docket No. UE-031658, Order No. 01.  
The report includes environmental remediation expenditures for non-major and major 
projects pursuant with the order. 
 
The Washington jurisdiction quarterly results of operations are based on unadjusted data and 
do not reflect normalized results of operations or other standard ratemaking adjustments.  
The quarterly results of operations were determined using the Revised Protocol allocation 
method. 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Melissa Seymour, Regulatory Manager at 503-813-
6711. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andrea L. Kelly 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 


